THE NEWSSOBSERVER

17 May, 2002

Mr. Enrico Leoni
2128 Ramsgate Street
Raleigh, NC 27603

Dear Ennico:

On behalf of all MACMA Conference attendees, I would like 1o thank you again for your magnificent
entertainment at The Warehouse on the evening of May 6", 2002.

Your uncanny ability to mesmerize groups with magic and illusions was the subject of much chatter for
the hours and days following the conference. Furthermore, your personable demeanor and good-natured
wit added a humorous element to our evening.

Due in large pant 1o our pleasant evening al The Warchouse, the 2002 Spring MACMA Conference was
the most successful meeting in recent memory. I will share a recommendation for vou across all
departments at The News & Observer for future events.

Once again, thank you!

Best Regards,

Daniel L. Williams
Circulation Projects Coordinator
The News & Observer

(919) 829-4725

2135 South McDowell Street, Post Office Box 191, Raleigh, North Carolina 27602



